
Christ Church  

CofE Primary School 
 16h October 2020  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

During these strange times we still have a lot going on in school this term and I just wanted to 

take this opportunity to share some of these.  

We have had a television put in the reception area which will show you photographs of what the 

children have been up to in school.  

We have developed a new school website which will be launched on the 31st October, infor-

mation will be carried over so you won’t miss anything. Our new website should be easier for you 

to navigate and allow us to provide much more information about the experiences your child is 

having in school.  

We have also filmed a virtual harvest festival, this is currently being edited and will be available to 

you all next week– more details will follow.  

Thank you for your continued support. I hope you have a lovely weekend and stay safe.  

Mrs. Bradford 

 

School Teacher Training Day 

Just a reminder that school will close for half term on Thursday 22nd October because we have a 

teacher training day of Friday 23rd October.  

Harvest 

We are collecting food items for our annual 

harvest collection this week. The collection 

point is outside the school office in the lidded 

box. Look out for the trees in the area being 

decorated with our harvest artwork over the 

coming days. Thank you so much for the do-

nations we have received so far.  

Donated food will be given to Nitebite and 

needs to be in by Thursday 22nd October.  

 

School Photographs 
 

This term we will be having school photo-
graphs on Wednesday 21st October. 

Please complete the google form if you would 
like a photograph taken. These will be indi-

vidual photographs only, no sibling 
groups.  

We need to try and limit the number of letters 
passed between home and school so we will 

use google forms where possible.  
Please ensure that we have your most up to 
date mobile number so that you don’t miss 

out.  
If you don’t respond then unfortunately 

we will be unable to take your child’s pho-


